
 
 

Homeschool with “The Nest” 
What.is.»The.Nest‽‹  
It’s not a homeschool co-op. It is co-learning while igniting the creativity 
inside of kids alongside a thriving community of families who support you 
and share your values.  It’s a safe, fun place where imagination and 
creativity can go wild while creating life-long friendships for homeschooled 
children and parents. The Nest is what homeschool parents have been 
searching for their entire lives. Gone are the days when you must DIY 
everything. No more frantically Googling, trying to find field trips, meet-
ups, and more with other homeschool families in the area. No more driving 
far to find programs suitable to your family’s needs. The Nest is here. 

Drop your kids off anytime The Nest is open, and our navigators are here to 
help as your kids come to learn and explore while making lasting 
friendships. All parents in our flock can connect and get the support of 
other homeschool parents, participate in our weekly educational field trips, 
and other Nest family events and experiences. 

At The Nest, children are surrounded by friends and peers, like traditional 
schools. However, unlike in typical schools where students spend most of 
their time sitting quietly in same-age classrooms, our community allows 
kids to learn and create alongside friends and guides of all ages. 

Our Fly the Coop Plan is perfect for families who value flexibility. For only 
$495/month per child, you can drop off your kids any day you want, 
weekdays and Saturdays included. For weekdays only, the Nesting Plan is 
$395/mo. Most of our flock work through their curriculum at home and 



 
 
spend the afternoons at The Nest. There’s no commitment and no pressure. 
Just a yearly enrollment and you have the flexibility to come and go as you 
please. We’re here for you, however that looks, and whatever that means. 


